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On January 2018 my wife and me joined a tour with Pegasus Israel to Vietnam, Cambodia and
Bangkok, guided by Tal Ben Shlomo, whom we know and cherish from another journey, to China
some years back.The tour was organized as a group by Leah and Dani Robinson from Nahariya.

The whole trip was planned and organized in almost perfect seamless details, and for that thanks to
the Pegasus, Tal Ben Shlomo and Leah Robinson. That facilitated solution of many issues online in
tha background without bothering the non-involved travelers. In any case there was a sincere and
full-hearted effort to respond to any personal issue on that quite tough and long journey.

The hotels and other services organized were to our full satisfaction. Not to mention that the guide
has in such a journey to the far east to abridge and overcome deep gaps in cultural, language,
culinary, nutrition, hygienic habits and facilities.

The guidance and explanationa provided by Tal Ben Shlomo were in great daetail, inteligent, and
fascinating. He touched so many disciplines, during long and tiring hours of bus traveling, which
were imposed by the geographic layout of the tour targets. Another issue to point out is the
successful relations of Tal with the local staffs and guides, which maximized our pleasure from the
events. Indeed a super-guide, deserving any prize and thanks, creating pride to Pegasus as a
tourism company.

Me in person met quite in the beggining a health problem which caused me to remain two
unplanned days for relaxation in Hanoi, while the group continued the tour and we re-joined after
two days. Around this event we wnat to point out three exceptional behaviours and thank Pegasus
and Mrs. Huong. Immediately upon the event, Pegasus decided to support the process by its local
representative in Hanoi Mrs. Huong. Pegasus hired a room for my wife and me in the Grand Plaza
(for two nights) even though it was not part of the deal. Mrs. Huong gave us Royal treatment in very
high level of personal touch enveloped with professionalism. She handled the check-in process,
accompanied us to the room for a short relaxation,and then took a taxi with us to the local clinic,
helped us there with procedure and language and all. Than she did not leave us till we were back in
the hotel and had her personal number, to call in case we need something. Really unexpected high
standard of service. Here we express our deep gratitude and appreciation to Mrs. Huong.

Ruth and Aharon Levy

Nahariya



